
U3A Badminton 2023 Report


The select few on a warm August Thursday. 


Badminton is proving ever more popular, and we now have more than 30 signed up 
members. To meet the demand, from October we started to play on Mondays as 
well as on Thursdays.   Both sessions are at the Pavilion in Queens Park, Caterham on 
the Hill, and from 2 to 4pm.


Members can play once or twice a week, and can vary their choice from week to 
week.  We welcome everyone from complete beginners to experienced, and the 
charge is £4 for each two-hour session to cover the hall hire cost.  We have racquets 
that you can borrow.  


Why not give us a try and join in the fun!  We are a sociable bunch, including a very 
successful summer barbecue in a member’s garden, and we expect 20 members at 
our Christmas meal at the Horseshoe in Warlingham.   The Monday sessions are less 
busy than the Thursday ones, so we would especially welcome new members on 
Mondays.


For further details please visit Caterham & District u3a: Badminton (u3asites.org.uk) 
or to sign up, please just email  me on this link   Ron Houston     

https://u3asites.org.uk/caterham/page/19613
https://u3asites.org.uk/caterham/mailing/c:39976

